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08-Dec-2016
 
Ben Nettleton

 
Dear Ben,
 
Official information request for INFORMATION RELATING TO A NOISE COMPLAINT
 
I refer to your official information request dated 5-December-2016 for "all notes,
correspondence and documentation of any form relating to a noise complaint in
connection with 19 Northfield Avenue, Opoho, Dunedin on 3rd December 2016".
 
The information you have requested is attached. Your request is for the documents
related to one occasion on December 3.
 
I have attached the form filled out by the officer who attended the address. It shows the
noise was not excessive so no further action was taken and there are no further
documents.
 
I have redacted the name of the officer to protect their privacy under Section 7(2)(a) of
the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act. I have also redacted the
name and contact details of the person who made the noise complaint under Section
7(2)(c) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act, because
complaints made to Council are subject to an obligation of confidence and making the
names of complainants available would prejudice the supply of similar information from
the public.
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.
 
If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact me and I will
put you onto the staff member who can answer your questions.
 
Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss
 
 
 
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz






